
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 February 2005 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 OCEAN VIEW TERRACE – FOOTPATH AND ROAD CONDITIONS 
 
  Marnie Kent, a resident on Ocean View Terrace, addressed the Board regarding footpath and 

road conditions. 
 
  The Board decided: 
 
 1. To thank Marnie Kent for the work done on her presentation. 
 
 2.  To forward the concerns raised by Ms Kent to the Transport and City Streets Unit. 
  
 3. To request a report from staff addressing the issues raised and identify whether Ocean 

View Terrace is on the current Five Year Plan and any history of previous investigations. 
 
  (Note: John Freeman abstained from the discussion and voting on this item.)   
 
 3.2 JOHN BRITTEN RESERVE – LANDSCAPE ASSESSMENT 
 
  Derek McCullough, Chair of the John Britten Reserve Trust addressed the Board regarding a 

landscape assessment of the reserve. 
 
  The Board decided to seek a report from the Parks & Waterways Area Advocate on: 
 
  1. Current landscape plans for the reserve. 
 
  2.  The proposed consultation to identify community views including the Aeolian Harp.  
 
  3. Clarification on whether this is a metropolitan or a local decision. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


